
The 4th Quarter program/issues report was uploaded 

yesterday (Monday January 28, 2019) for the quarter 

October 1, 2018 to December 31, 2018 for this 

station.  While the report was completed and placed 

in a paper file at the station on January 9, 2019, the 

Government partial shutdown took place in January 

2019 and the FCC web site was not accepting 

documents because the FCC online public file system 

was shut down when the report was originally due 

to be filed.  Once the government re-opened, the 

reports were posted. 


